From: Anni Hanna

To: Davidson, Florene, EMNRD
Subject: [EXT] Protect New Mexico from Fracking waste water
Date: Wednesday, July 29, 2020 12:47:09 PM

Dear Florene Davidson,

Please include this statement in the record of public comments for NM Oil Conservation
Division hearing. Thank you!

Dear Committee Members,

I am a mother and an educator and | am deeply concerned by the proposed use of fracking
waste water outside of the oil and gas industry. All of us depend on clean drinking water and
future generations cannot have their water poisoned by fracking chemicals.

Therefore, | am asking that the Oil Conservation Commission suspend this rulemaking and
undertake more due diligence, analysis, and outreach before proposing any new regulations
regarding produced water.

For the safety of our water, our crops, our animals, and our children, freshwater should not be
used in oil and gas extraction. If the Commission is truly interested in protecting freshwater, it
should adopt rules that forbid the use of freshwater during drilling, fracking, and production.

Thank you,

Anni Hanna

11510 Ranchitos Road, NM 87122
505-879-3806
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